
CATESOL SAN DIEGO CHAPTER PRESENTS  
 

FALL 2012 WORKSHOP  

 
 TEACHING ENGLISH TO ARABIC-SPEAKING STUDENTS 

 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 20TH, 2012 

SOUTHWESTERN COLLEGE, CHULA VISTA 
 

10:10 – 10:55 PRESENTATION 

 MAKING ENGLISH INSTRUCTION CULTURALLY RELEVANT AND ENGAGING FOR 

ARABIC-SPEAKING STUDENTS 
CHRISTINA ANDRADE (UNIVERSITY OF SAN DIEGO, ENGLISH LANGUAGE INSTITUTE) This presentation will 

share one English language instructor’s trials and triumphs of teaching Arabic-speaking students in the 

U.S. Four easily adaptable activities aimed at engaging Arab-speaking students will be shared. Activities 

created are based on current research into the culture and learning preferences of Arabic-speakers.  
 

11:30 – 12:15 PRESENTATION  

COLLEGE EDUCATION AS SEEN THROUGH THE EYES OF AN IRAQI STUDENT 
HAYTHAM BOLES (SERENITY HOUSE, EL CAJON) This presentation continues the San Diego Chapter’s 

Workshop theme of teaching English to Arabic-speaking students. The presenter, formerly an Iraqi 

university student, will be relating his learning experience in Iraq for the benefit of American ESL 

instructors. 
 

12:30 – 1:15 CHAPTER RAP SESSION 
BRING YOUR LUNCH AND FIND OUT MORE ABOUT CATESOL’S NEWEST CHAPTER RIGHT HERE, IN SAN DIEGO 

 

1:20 – 2:50 WORKSHOP 

RIGHT TO LEFT: EXAMINING WRITING CHALLENGES FOR ARABIC-SPEAKING 

STUDENTS 
SONJA LOVELACE, CATESOL IEP LEVEL CHAIR (UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA, LANGUAGE 

ACADEMY) Native Arabic speakers learning English often develop oral fluency but encounter difficulties 

in writing that differ from those of other language groups. This workshop examines challenges they face 

in spelling, note-taking, and organization, shares current research. Participants analyze samples and 

brainstorm strategies to help these learners improve their writing skills. 
 

THE SAN DIEGO CHAPTER FALL WORKSHOP IS A PART OF THE SAN DIEGO REGIONAL CONFERENCE AT 

SOUTHWESTERN COLLEGE. LOOK FOR THE SAN DIEGO CHAPTER ROOM AT THE CONFERENCE.  
 

For more information, go to http://catesolsandiego.weebly.com/workshops.html, or http://catesol.org/chapconf.html, or e-mail 

Chapter Coordinator Erika Rose at catesolerika@att.net      

 

To register for the Regional Conference, please follow this link: 

https://sites.google.com/site/sandiegoregionalcatesol2012/conference-registration 

http://catesol.org/chapconf.html
mailto:catesolerika@att.net

